
 

 

 

Teams, 

  

Thank you for your patience during this time.  It is with regret that we must announce the 2020 Sarasota 

Cup is officially cancelled.  The tournament committee is meeting and will send another update by 

Friday regarding the tournament’s refund policy.  Teams that have booked hotel rooms through HBC 

Event Services do not have to call in and cancel their reservations.  HBC Event Services will take of 

notifying hotels and cancelling your reservations.  We will send out another update by Friday regarding 

the tournament’s refund policy.  Thank you and everyone please stay safe! 

  

Thanks, 

  

Tournament Staff 


